Government of Western Australia Eniiioe At B2\

Department of Sport and Recreation Phone  894929700%C
Email ~ @dsr.wa.gov:at

Mr Mark Warner

Committee Clerk

Standing Committee on Estimates and Financial Operations
Parliament House

PERTH WA 6000

Dear Sir

TRANSCRIPT OF EVIDENCE -CORRECTION

| refer to page 1 of the transcript of evidence taken 3 February 2015.

In my answer | quoted the carryover amount for the Perth Stadium sports precinct as
$3.9 million. This was incorrect. The correct amount is $3.63 million.

| apologise to the committee for my error.

Yours sincerely

lex Watt
/Director, Business Management

13 February 2015
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